
                        Dormice Class Weekly Newsletter 

Summer Term 5 Week 6 
 

Key information 

Monday Please return LW books today with folders and 

reading records. 

Cycle Tots pm- Please could all children ensure they 

bring trainers for this class. 
 

Tuesday  

Wednesday  

Thursday  

Friday 9am Pentecost Service at St Marys Church – all 

children to attend 

TAG DAY (9) 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

THIS WEEK’S LEARNING: 

 Subject Overview 

Personal, Social 

and Emotional 

Development 

What could we do to cheer up the Bad Tempered Ladybird? 

We will be linking this story to different feelings and 

emotions 

Play ‘What’s the time Mr. Ladybird’ 

Communication 

and Language 

We will be engaging in non-fiction books about ladybirds. 

Retelling the story of What the ladybird heard. 

Using the musical instruments to make sounds for the 

different animals in the story 

 

Physical 

Development 

Jasmine PE.  

We will be tweezing spots onto the ladybirds for our Funky 

fingers activity this week. 

Literacy We will be drawing story maps of the story. Making ‘wanted’ 

posters for the two bad men. 

Drawing and writing a description of the fine prize cow. 

Maths We will continue our topic of “Find My Pattern”. We will be 

finishing our working on doubles this week and then moving onto 

sharing and sharing equally into groups of two and then more. 

Understanding 

the World 

We will be identifying different Farm animals and matching 

them up to their young. 

Expressive 

Arts and 

Design 

Potato print ladybirds and creating a ladybird in your own way, 

using your own chosen materials. 

 

 

 

Phonics 

Assessment Week- This week we will be assessing how much the 

children have remembered this term. In addition to this, we will be 

going through all of the review lessons throughout this week. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

Notes 
Please note that Little Wandle books will not be handed out on Friday this week as it 

is the last day of term.  

Next term our topic will be looking at Animals and their different habitats. If you 

are visiting any Zoos, Farms or Aquariums over the half term, please send in your 

photographs, drawings or writing about your experiences. We shall display all of this 

in class to share. 

Many thanks,  

Miss Payne, Mrs Panesar, Mrs Wise and Mrs Watson  

 

Week 5 Attendance 

We came joint 1st in the school with 100% OUTSTANDING! 

 


